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Dear Parent/Carer  

Shirebrook Academy will be taking part in this year’s Jeans for Genes Day on Friday 21st October 

2022, all students are invited to wear their jeans or other denim clothes on Friday. Students are 

expected to wear full academy uniform aside from jeans including school shoes. Students taking 

part in Jeans for Genes Day will be expected to make a donation of £1 which form tutors will 

collect. 

1 in 25 children has a genetic disorder that provides extra challenge in their life, this is the 

equivalent to one child in every class, by wearing denim and donating £1 we have the opportunity 

to help support and improve the lives of these young people.  

Jeans for Genes day provide a wealth of powerful films and stimulus material which demonstrates 

how your child’s donation will make a difference; please visit www.jeansforgenes.org for more 

information. 

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions regarding this initiative, please contact Mr 

Foster in the Science faculty. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr. W Foster 

Head of Science 

 

Common Lane 
Shirebrook 

Nottinghamshire 
NG20 8QF 

Tel: 01623 742722 
enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org 

www.shirebrookacademy.org  

Executive Principal:  Rebecca Hibberd – BEd Hons MA 

Associate Principal: Lindsey Burgin BA (Hons), PGCE, MA 

Vice Principals:         Lindsay Ward BA (Hons), PGCE 
                                     Damian O’Reilly BA (Hons), NPQSL 
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